
North Danville Community Club Meeting 
Monday, November 4, 2024, 7:30 PM 

 
Attendees: Heather Goss, Joan Legendre, Judy Parker, Lee Beattie, Mary McReynolds, Diane 
Raymond, and Liz Sargent 
 
Lee called the meeting to order. 
 
Minutes of October 10, 2024 are accepted with some corrections. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Kay was not able to be at the meeting. 

 

• Lee brought us up to date on the kitchen floor bill paid which has been paid through the insurance 
money and CFW Electric will look at some lighting concerns on November 6th and give us a quote 
for the work. 

• The MERP grant has undecided but if the Town gets a grant or partial grant, it will come to the 
North Danville Community Building towards the heating project. 

• Apron Sales at the Craft Fair on Nov. 16th: The North Danville aprons will sell for $22 each and an 
Apron Bundle consisting of other additions like cookbook, spoon, dish cloth, etc. will be $30 each. 
Dianne “Smitty” Langmaid will be putting the bundles together. 

• The Senior Project request from last month’s meeting is on hold until the school follows up with 
information. 

• Craft Fair on Nov. 16th has 17 vendors thus far with room for a few more. 

• Memory Tree Service: After some serious discussion, a MOTION was made, seconded, and 
passed to try a new format this year. We have lost attendance over the years and perhaps this 
might help. People will gather in the church at 7pm with the lighting of the tree taking place after 
the names of the memorials are read and music is sung by the North Danville Church choir. 
Following the lighting refreshments will be served in the church dining room. 

 
Liz Sargent, Secretary 

 
Next Meeting:  Monday, December 2, 2024 at 7:30pm. 
 
 


